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The following is a summary of the items discussed and actions taken at the SC Workers’ 
Compensation Commission’s Business Meeting on September 16, 2019.  
 
Commission Approved 7Applications to Self-Insure 
The Commission approved applications to self-insure seven (7) prospective members of three (3) 
funds, and one application to self-insure for worker’s compensation. 
 
Received Agency Departmental Reports 
The Department Directors and Executive Director reviewed their monthly reports submitted to 
the Commission prior to the meeting.  
 
Commission Approves Suspension Order for KERMIT system. 
Implementation of the new claims management system (KERMIT) will require eCase and 
Progress to be taken offline prior to the new system going live. During the time the system is off-
line the Commission will migrate data from the old system to the new and verify the validity of 
the data transferred. Activity on a claim may impute the integrity of the data transferred and 
prevent an accurate validation. Therefore, it is necessary to deny stakeholder access to the system 
during this period.  To view the timeline and order, click here. 
 
Click here to access the agenda and materials provided to the Commission prior to the meeting. 
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